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September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Arthur Terry School Open Evening – Thursday 29th September 2022 – prospective Year 7 & Year 12 

Choosing the right secondary school for your child is such an important decision.  You will want a 
school that has high academic standards, outstanding teaching and a positive climate for learning. 
We are so fortunate in having outstanding partner primary schools, so it is important that your child 
continues to flourish in the next stage of their education. 
 
Exam results 2022 
We are incredibly proud of our students this year for achieving record breaking A-Level, and 
fantastic GCSE, BTEC and RSL results.  More than ever, they reflect the hard work, resilience and 
dedication that our students have shown. 
 
However, results, although important, are not the only driver for the success of a school.  You will 
want your child to be loved, cared for, listened to, nurtured and developed, leaving school with the 
confidence and self-belief to make a real contribution to society. The Arthur Terry School is 
an inclusive and nurturing learning community that gives everyone the opportunity to excel and a 
place to belong. 
 
We are holding our Open Evening on Thursday September 29th from 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm when you 
will be able to visit the school, see classrooms on display and meet students and staff.  I will be 
speaking at 6.15 and 7.15pm in the Main Hall. Tickets will be allocated on arrival for both speeches. 
 
Car parking space at school on this occasion will be limited due to ongoing building works on the 
site.  Please walk or use public transport wherever possible.  As a courtesy to our local residents 
please do not park on the surrounding streets.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and sharing our school with you.  Educating our young people is 
a privilege and we hope you will see how seriously we take this responsibility. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Samantha Kibble   
Associate Headteacher  
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September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arthur Terry School Open Evening – Thursday 29th September 2022 – prospective Year 7 & Year 12 
 
Choosing the right destination for your child post-16 is such an important decision. You will want an 
environment that has high academic standards, outstanding teaching and a positive climate for 
learning.  
 

Exam results 2022 

You may have seen that we celebrated our record-breaking A-Level results this year and we are delighted 
to share that:   

• 1 in 4 grades awarded were at a grade A or A*  
• 61% of all grades awarded were at a grade B or higher  
• 22 students achieved 3 or more A*/A grades and 65 achieved 3 or more A*-B grades 
• 81% of our students were placed at their Firm University Choice 

 

However, results, although important, are not the only driver for the success of a school. You will 
want your child to be loved, cared for, listened to, nurtured and developed, leaving school with the 
confidence and self-belief to make a real contribution to society. The Arthur Terry School is 
an inclusive and nurturing learning community that gives everyone the opportunity to excel and a 
place to belong. 
 

We are holding our Open Evening on Thursday September 29th from 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm when you 
will be able to visit the school, see classrooms on display and meet students and staff. Mr Ball, 
Head of Sixth Form, will be speaking at 6.45 pm and 7.45pm in the Main Hall. Tickets will be 
allocated on arrival for both speeches. 
 

Car parking space at school on this occasion will be limited due to ongoing building works on the 
site. Please walk or use public transport wherever possible. As a courtesy to our local residents 
please do not park on the surrounding streets. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing our school with you. Educating our young people is 
a privilege and we hope you will see how seriously we take this responsibility. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

Samantha Kibble 
Associate Headteacher 
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